
 
In this assembly for the 

Solemnity of The Most Holy 
Trinity, we consider the 

central mystery of our faith, 
that God is three persons in 

the Holy Trinity. 
 

Key Scripture: 
John 16: 12 – 15 Jesus said 
to His disciples: “When the 

Spirit of truth comes, He will 
lead you to the complete 

truth.” John 16: 13 
 

   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending  
Friday 10th June 

 
 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely half term and 
were able to enjoy the Jubilee weekend 
and festivities.  
 
As I have mentioned before, the end of the 
school year is always a very busy one and 
this first week back has certainly been no 
exception!  
 
I started the week on the Y1 and 2 trip to 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park, which was great 
fun. The weather stayed dry for us. I did 
laugh when, at the end of the day, I asked 
one child which bits had been their 
favourite - they picked out the dinosaur 
exhibit and lunch! Mine was seeing the 
lions and, of course, getting to know the 
children even better.  
 
Y3 and The Hive have also been on trips 
this week. They too were blessed with 
good weather and all had a good time 
learning outdoors. 
 
Another highlight for me this week has 
been the Y4 open afternoon. The idea 
behind these was to allow the chance for 
the children to share their learning with 
the wider community and the Y4 children 
were amazing at this and showed such 
enthusiasm. Many thanks to those who 
were able to attend. I had great feedback 
from you about it. We plan to hold them 
again next year and will put the dates on 
planner. 
 
As I write this, we have not yet had sports 
day but I can tell from the feeling around 
school that it is going to be great. I would 
like to thank Mr. Richardson for overseeing 
this and also the team from Kixx and the 
volunteers from All Saints for their 
support.  
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
God bless. 
Mrs Clements 
 
 
 
 

Important dates for Summer Term 
  
• Fri 17th – Y5 visit to All Saints 
• Tues 21st – SEND Crown bowling** 
• Weds 29th – Fri 1st – Year 5 residential 
• Fri 1st July–Mass of St Peter & St Paul* 

– rearranged from 8th July 
• Mon 4th – Weds 6th  July –               

Whole school transition mornings*         
– rearranged to correspond with All 
Saints Transition Day 

• Friday 8th July - Year 6 Awards 
Evening - Now the Year 6 leavers 
party 

• Tues 12th July - All Saints Catholic 
Cup** 

• Weds 13th July – Y2 & Y6 Qualitas 
Sports day* 

• Fri 22nd July – Last day of school 
 

**Details to follow 
 
 
 
Race for life 
One of our Y5 pupils is participating in 
the Race for Life. If you would like to 
support him, the donation link can be 
found here: 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/p
age/olivers-race-for-life-206024  
 
Year 6 Good Shephard Bake Sale 
Our Y6 class will be hosting a bake sale 
on Friday 24th June to raise money for 
The Good Shepherd Appeal. They will be 
available to buy from the Key Stage 2 
yard. 
 
Toys and Collectable Cards 
We have noticed an increasing number of 
toys and collectable cards, such as 
football and Pokémon cards, being 
brought into school. These have been a 
source of distraction for children and are 
no longer allowed in school.  
If your child needs a particular toy to help 
them to regulate, please speak to their 
class teacher who will be able to help.  
Thank you for your support with this.  
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